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11/07/2022  16:50:032022/1874/P COMMNT Paul Kafno Extending the north facing side wall of 33 Dartmouth Park Avenue would exclude light currently falling on 33A 

and would create a much darker side entrance to the garden.  The existing side window in the main body of 

the house would become three windows in the new sidewall extension and would directly overlook the side 

entrance to 33A
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